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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 5 January 8th, 2021 

Dear Children,   

As I write it is snowing and I think I am more excited than 

you!  (Alright Mums and Dads, maybe not!) 

I am hoping the snow will stick and you can all have a 

lovely weekend playing out.  

It seems years since we had lots of snow. In my first year 

being a Headteacher we had thick snow and everyone 

made snowmen on the school field. It was great fun. 

There were also lots of snowball fights, which were also 

fun until you realised you had snow inside your coat and you were getting wet as it 

melted. It was worth it though. 

Top Tips for Playing out in winter- snow or not! 

 Warm Coat 

 Hat 

 Gloves – having gloves means you can play out 

longer 

 Wellies or boots with extra socks 

 Hot chocolate, marshmallows and chocolate 

ready inside for when you come in! Everyone 

needs a treat.  

 Followed by fruit to keep you healthy. (That is your headteacher trying to be 

sensible!) 

 

I have looked at the weather forecast and it doesn’t 

look like it will stick- but they get it wrong so many 

times I am going to stay hopeful! 



2 
 

I have had lots of lovely emails today, thank you children. 

George in Year 5 sent me this message. 

Dear Mrs Hodgson, 

Thank you for all your letters and we love assembly time, especially the story of Noah’s 

Ark. We really miss school and our friends and teachers. We have been working hard 

at home. I have completed my English lesson on instructions and made my own space 

invader board game and wrote instructions to go with it. 

Sammy has been working on odd and even numbers, he coloured in numbers on a 

number square then sorted and stuck lots of odd and even numbers. 

From George 

 

 

 

 

Thank you George! Keep it up, you 

too Sammy! 

 

Very neat writing and lots of 

excellent problem solving. 
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I received a letter from Leo. 

We hope you are well. 

I thought you might like to see the art I did today as part of this week’s year 4 

home learning art task. I decided against going with a fish design and chose the 

word ‘Hope’ instead to make in the style of Romero Britto. We ‘Hope’ it won’t 

be too long before school can begin again �🙏.  I hope that too! 

 

 

 

Leo this is a fantastic poster, well done! 

I love your choice of colours and designs, very impressive. 
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I had this lovely email from Year 1 Chloe’s Mum 

Chloe has been a superstar. She has tried super hard at her writing, maths and 

artwork.  She has been an amazing sister and helped Charlie with his Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears work whilst mummy assisted Oliver with his maths work. 

Teamwork is the key to riding this storm.  

I agree completely, this week has been very hard but the Heyhouses team has made it 

so much better. 

 

 

 

Chloe- well done! 
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Please do not worry if your news is not in today’s letter, I will include it over the 

weekend. 

Thank you so much for keeping in touch. We can help each other this way. 

I have put together some moments from our first week in 2021. I sent the link to your 

parents and it is on the You Tube channel and our website. 

I hope you enjoy it – and the music! If that doesn’t make you want to dance I don’t 

know what would! There, that’s got you curious now, hasn’t it? Go and watch it and 

smile! 

 

 

 

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

 

 


